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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 5:37 PM
To: 'Richard Ely'
Cc: Dick Cochran; Richard Ely
Subject: RE: Salle's Auto Body - Leak Case No. RO000308

Richard, 
Thanks for the update, and it’s good to hear there has been some success in finding older documents.  Please use this 
email to document ACEH concurrence with the extension request.  I’ve used a date of July 18 on Geotracker. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Richard Ely [mailto:rely@sonic.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 5:33 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Dick Cochran; Richard Ely 
Subject: Salle's Auto Body - Leak Case No. RO000308 
 
Dear Mr Detterman: 

On behalf of our client, Mr. Dick Cochran, representing C&C Property Management, Edd Clark & 
Associates Inc. (EC&A) is requesting an extension for the completion of the scope of work 
requested in the Alameda County Environmental Health Services Agency's letter dated April 7, 
2014.  This letter established a due date of June 13, 2014 for the submittal of a Data Gap 
Investigation Workplan and Focused Site Conceptual Model.  The work on these tasks has been 
delayed due to a time consuming search of the C&C files concerning the UST removals in 1994.  
Additional documents have been discovered that pertain to disposal of the impacted soil removed 
from the excavations.   

Due to the circumstances cited above, EC&A is requesting that the due date for the submittal of the 
requested documents be extended to July 15, 2014. 

 Sincerely, 

 Richard Ely 
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Principal Geologist 
Edd Clark & Associates Inc. 
Phone (707) 792-9500 
Fax 792-9504 


